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From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 

The variable rate does not make a lot of sense as most solar is only available during the day when 

the sun is out. Only wind could potentially be used at this time. 

 
 
What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

The minimum Feed-in tariff is too low. With the price of electricity going up and the feed-in going 

down I just don't understand why people would invest in solar. 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 

Consideration should be given to the price of electricity and what the federal government is trying 

to do to bring down the cost. Surely renewables are the way to go? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

http://www.engage.vic.gov.au/

